
 

 

 

“As you know, the Erasmus project is all about being sustainable, as well as 

embracing the culture of all the countries involved”. This was the first phrase that I said 

when I was presenting Portuguese culture to the foreign people, and this week proved 

to me that this sentence is right. 

 The second week of November was really a wonderful week, and as far as I’m 

concerned, the foreigner students loved the plan, as well as the city. Even some 

Portuguese students found new places and museums in their own city! 

 One of the objectives of the Erasmus project is to make new friends, and this 

week proved to me that the project is a perfect place to do that. The foreigner students 

were really nice, and meeting foreign people was really a memorable experience. I also 

learned about new cultures too, as well as they learned about our culture. Despite the 

fact that we normally talked in English, they learned some Portuguese words, as well as 

we learned some foreign expressions. 

 I will never forget this week, and, if one day I have the opportunity to go on a 

week like that, I will not hesitate to go. 
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